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MEDIA RELEASE 
June 22, 2018 – For Immediate Release 
 
Helix Water District’s annual Water Quality Report now available for viewing 
online 

 

Helix Water District’s Water Quality Report for calendar year 2017 has been published and posted 

to the district’s website at https://hwd.com/quality/wqr-english.pdf. A Spanish version is also 

available at https://hwd.com/quality/wqr-espanol.pdf. 

The annual Water Quality Report contains important      

information about the source and quality of customers’ 

drinking water. As in years past, Helix Water District tap 

water met all U.S. Environmental Protection Agency and 

state of California drinking water health standards. 

For questions regarding the report, call 619-667-6248 or 

email wqr@helixwater.org. To have a paper copy of the 

report mailed to your home, call 619-466-0585. 
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